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WHEN REPLYING 

PLEASE QUOTE I.A.B. 

FILE NO. 

ATTENTION OF, 

February 15, 1950 

cmCULAR LETTER NO. S' 

TO: ALL HOSPITALS 

IN RE:	 CHARGES OF HOO PITALS FOR SERVICES UNDER THE 
WORKMEN'S COMPENSATION ACT. 

GentleDJ:ln: 

Kindly refer to Department Circular Letter No. 53 
on the above-named subject. 

The Industrial Accident Board is informed that 
necessary blanks have been furnished to each hospital so 
that its Statement of Reimbursable Cost may be seasonably
filed with the Department of Public Health. Each hospital
is requested to file its statement so that the Department
of Public Health will be able to certify the per diem rate 
by May 1, 1950. Any change in rate approved by the Indus­
trial Accident Board will be effective June 1, 19$0. 

Also note the paragraph in Department Circular 
Letter No. 53 reading, "The rates for hospitals which fail 
to so submit a Statement of Reimbursable Cost to the Depart­
ment of Public Health, or which have not been approved by
the said Department at Public Health on or before May 1, of 
each year shall be determined for the ensuing year by the 
Board.­

Very truly yours, 

JOHN W.	 HENDERSON 
Assistant Secretary 
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